
                                                                                                           Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: September 29 , 2017 

Important Reminders for October: 

5 - Coffee/Coke talk workshop 

9
 

to17 -  Fall Break 

16 No school, Teacher Workday 

17 Papa John Night 

20 Report Cards come home 

23-27 Red Ribbon Week  
  Mon-Favorite Team Shirt 

  Tues-Wear Camo 

  Wed-Wear Red & Healthy Habits Day 

  Thurs-Wear neon 

  Fri-Dress as Super Hero 

26 Picture retakes 

Words of the Week: 

look  they   you 
Reviewed all words 

Shared Reading Poetry:  
Money, Money, Money 

Guided Reading:  
The Dot 

Word Study Letters:   T, N, G 
Math:: counting groups and shapes. 

Science:  Understand that items are made 

from different materials. 

 

Why play is important:   When 

children play they are imitating real-life 

situations and experiences. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note is in your child’s folder.  You can also call 
225-3808 and leave a message or email me at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

This week the children have been 

having fun with fall.  We have painted 

leaves, practiced sight words and 

counting with some fall games.  

Thank you to everyone that came to 

our Chick-fil-A night on Tuesday.  We 

appreciate your support. 

 

  Homework- Have Fun with it! 

 Read at least 1 book to your child each 

night and fill out the reading log. 

Reread a story and have your child fill 

in the missing part. 

 Have your child tell you the numbers 

they see in the newspaper, signs or on 

sale ads. 

 Ask your child to count to 50. 
 Use your sight word flash cards when 

you play a board came. Or write them on 

the driveway with chalk and hop/jump 

on them. 
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

Our annual 

Jack-o-lantern JOG is Friday, October 27th!  

Fun Run @6! 5K @ 6:30! 

Coach would like to see Hand In Hand have the 
most children in the fun run! 

 

From the Office: 
Bus/Pick-up changes must be made by writing a 

note to the teacher or calling the front office 

before 1:30. Changes may not be made through 

email. Teachers may not be able to check email 

during the instructional day. 
 

Change of Clothes 
Please send in a change of clothes for your child to 

keep in their cubby. I’d suggest short sleeves and long 
pants…just because it’s starting to get a little cooler. 
Students spill milk and get in mud on the playground 

weekly.   


